
 

 

Term 4  Week 2            Monday, 17th October  2016 

Principal’s Report 
Working Bee 

Sunday morning saw a wonderful group of families,  

under the leadership of Andrew O’Neill, working hard 

on beautifying our grounds. They did an enormous 

amount of work and our grounds look very  

impressive. They have even managed to establish a 

new garden next to our new play equipment. Thank 

you for giving up your time for the betterment of our 

school. 

 
Granny Smith Festival 

Saturday saw our dance group performing at the 

Granny Smith Festival before a very appreciative  

audience.  

Congratulations on an outstanding performance and a 

special thank you to Mrs Shannon for all her efforts on 

behalf of our dance group. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Selective High School Application 

Students in Year 5 will be bringing home information 

today on the process for application to a selective 

high school. More information can be found at 

www.schools.nsw.edu.au/shsplacement.  

Applications are online only.  

 

Truscotts 

Congratulations to the following students who  

received their Truscott Award last week. 

Rosie O’N. Year 4, Jessica G. Year 4, Ariel H. Year 4,  

Zion Mc. Year 1, Amelia C. Year 4, Sacha G. Year 2,  

Dan G. Year 1, Nicholas L. KM, Shayna T. Year 6, 

Soumya S. Year 1, Liam P. Year 1, Katherine F. Year 1, 

Jazmine D’M. SUB, Ricky Y. SUB and Lara F. Year 2. 

 

Post Homes  

Congratulations to the following students who earned 

their Post Home last week. Koey C. Year 4 and  

Bede D. Year 1  Well done. 

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 
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Monday  Student Banking 

   Canteen closed 

Tuesday  Canteen closed 

Friday   8.30—9.15 Uniform Shop 

   11.30 Assembly 

Calendar 

PSSA  Week 2  -  Friday  21st October 

All games are cancelled this week due to Ryde 

Schools Spectacular rehearsals. 

Training schedule for this week will be advised 

during the week. 

Sam Judge 

PSSA Coordinator 

 

 

Library—change of days 

Library day for the following classes has been 

changed from Tuesday to Monday. During Term 4. 

1S 

2S 

5J 

Val Glendinning 

Teacher/Librarian 

 

PSSA Results for Week 1 

Senior Cricket Junior Cricket 

TSPS v  Ryde TSPS v  Ryde 

Score:  2/68 v 10/35 Score:  48-43 

Player of the match: 

TBA 

Player of the match: 

TBA 

Mixed Teeball Girls Teeball 

TSPS  v Kent Road TSPS v  Kent Road 

Score:  11-27 Score:  15-11 

Player of the match: 

Levi C. 

Player of the match: 

Marley D. 

Mixed Softball Girls Softball 

TSPS v  Kent Road TSPS v  Kent Road 

Score:  Forfeit Score:  Forfeit 

Player of the match: 

 

Player of the match: 

 

Term 4  Week  2 

Fri Oct 21st Assembly: 2W 

   Ryde Schools Spectacular rehearsal 

   at Opera House 

   No PSSA  

Term 4  Week  3 

Thu Oct 27th Ryde Schools Spectacular 

Fri Oct 28th Assembly: 2B 

   PSSA  Round 11 

Sat Oct 29th 7.00pm P&C Trivia Night 

Term 4  Week  4 

Tue Nov 1st Mufti Day 

Wed Nov 2nd 7.00pm P&C meeting 

Fri Nov 4th Homelink week 1 

   Assembly:  1R 

   PSSA  Round 12 

Term 4  Week  5 

Mon Nov 7th Musica Viva 

Fri Nov 11th Homelink week 2 

   Assembly:  House Cptns / Banners 

   PSSA  Round 13 

Term 4  Week  6 

Fri Nov18th Homelink week 3 

   Assembly:  Band 

   PSSA  Round 14 
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P&C News 

Working Bee 

A very big thank you to the following families who 

gave up their warm Sunday morning to spruce up 

our school grounds, Le Cornu, McGill, Gray, O’Neill, 

Pater and Templeton.  

In a few short hours these families worked hard to 

spruce up the garden next to the library, weeding 

around front entrance of school, cut back the rose 

bush and surrounding garden near the morning  

assembly area, moved a mountain of mulch and 

planted a new native garden bed next to the new 

children's play area. The grounds are looking  

wonderful in time for Homelink and all the  

upcoming end of year festivities. 

Andrew O'Neill 

Grounds Coordinator  

 

  

 

2017 Fete 

Yes – we are having a School Fete in 2017!!  

Everyone would agree that the new playground has 

been a fantastic addition to the school. All the  

children are making the most of this area. The 

equipment cost in excess of $80,000 and has been 

funded by a successful community grant, the school 

and an advance contribution by the P&C. 

 

The P&C will be running the fete in September 2017 

to recoup the advance contribution. Initial planning 

is underway with the majority of work to  

commence in Term One of 2017 which would  

include securing sponsorship. If you have a business 

or have any contacts which may be interested in 

sponsoring the fete, please email 

tspspnc@hotmail.com. We would like to give the 

school community the first opportunity to promote 

their businesses/products prior to approaching the 

wider local community. 

Fete Committee 

 

  

Canteen 

Welcome back to Term 4! As we move into summer 

do not forgot our lovely fresh salads and fruit that 

we have on offer. It is a busy time for everyone but 

if you are able to spare an hour or two to assist 

Manar in the canteen we are seeking volunteers! 

The number of orders increases as the term goes on 

so please look ahead to see which day you are free. 

Canteen Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Community News 

 



Our new playground has the thumbs up from Yr 1!


